
 

hursday, May 6, 2021 
May 6, 2021 

5:30 PM – 6:30 PM 
** Virtual Meeting ** 

 
Members:   Present:  Absent: Commence:  5:36 PM 
         Adjourn:        6:27 PM 
Peter Kwon, Chair      X                  
Pam Fernald                       X 
Takele Gobena               X  
 

 Other Councilmembers participating: Stanley Tombs, Mayor Erin Sitterley, Clyde Hill  
      
Staff Coordinators:  Will Appleton, Public Works Director; Florendo Cabudol, City 
Engineer 
 
Other Staff Participating:  David Tomporowski 
 

Public Comment 
 
 

No public comment 
 

1. Approve Prior Meeting’s 
Minutes 

 

 A copy of the 04/01/2021 minutes was provided to the committee for 
review. The committee approved the minutes as presented. 

2. Military Road South 5-
Way Intersection Public 
Open House Review 

 

 

 

 

Informational Only 
 
Senior Planner David Tomporowski addressed the committee to provide 
information on the upcoming online Open House Military Road South 
Five-Way Intersection Study. The Open House is scheduled to go live on 
June 2, 2021 and will be available until June 23, 2021. 
 
This intersection is located in the northeast part of the city at Military 
Road South, South 164th and 42nd Avenue South. The purpose of the 
study is to determine the most efficient and effective long-term 
configuration to accommodate all modes of travel through the five- 
legged intersection. 
 
A slide show was presented with three different alternatives for a 
redesigned and rebuilt intersection. The intersection currently has safety 
issues and operates at capacity during peak periods. Future 
development is planned in the adjacent intersection area, which will 
increase pressure on the intersection. 
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City staff will be seeking the public’s feedback on the different 
alternatives via the online open house. Postcards advertising the open 
house will be mailed to residents and businesses within a quarter mile of 
the intersection ahead of June 2. The City will publicize the open house 
via various channels, including mailing postcards to the surrounding 
neighborhoods.  
 
A final report and selection of a preferred intersection design is planned 
for the Summer of 2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
: 

3. Adjourn 
 

Adjourn Meeting  
 

   


